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McGill, Pam

From: Matt Fernald 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 7:48 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Moffett Blvd Precise Plan -- comments

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 
 

Hi MVCC, 
 
I received details about a Moffett Blvd precise plan from Lucas Ramirez a few weeks ago. I didn't realize Moffett was 
under consideration for redesign, and I'm excited about the mixed-use plans. 
 
My comment is this: 

 I think it would be a massive safety/aesthetic improvement to make as much of Moffett as possible single lane, 
and change all the intersections to traffic circles. 

My other comment is more general: Mountain View should have more traffic circles! I'm always shocked when new 
traffic lights go up where a single-lane traffic circle with yield signs would do.  (Examples, you ask? Jose Antonio Vargas 
Elementary School on Whisman; California St betw San Antonio Rd and Pacchetti Way; ~50% of the traffic lights on 
Google campus). Much safer and cheaper in the long-run. 
 
Thank you for reading, 
Matt Fernald 
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